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BIOGRAPHY 

 

 

Lieutenant Douglas Fetteroll has been a member of the Los Angeles County 

Sheriff’s Department for 28 years.  In January of 1984, Lieutenant Fetteroll moved 

from Boston, Massachusetts to Southern California after earning a Bachelor’s 

Degree in Criminal Justice from Northeastern University.   

 

In July of 1984, Lieutenant Fetteroll began his career with the Sheriff’s Department 

as part of Academy Class #224.  As a Deputy, he was assigned to Men’s Central 

Jail, Carson Sheriff’s Station, and Narcotics Bureau.  During this time, he earned a 

Master’s Degree in Public Administration from the University of La Verne.  In 

1997, Lieutenant Fetteroll promoted to Sergeant and was assigned to Men’s Central 

Jail and Carson Sheriff’s Station.  In 2005, he promoted to Lieutenant and was 

assigned to Norwalk Sheriff’s Station, Operation Safe Streets Bureau, and Field 

Operations Region II Headquarters.   

 

On April 15, 2012, Lieutenant Fetteroll was transferred to Avalon Sheriff’s Station 

where he is currently assigned as the unit commander.   

 

      

 

 

 


